
NOTICE FOR STUDENTS 

OFFERING RETAKE COURSES 

 

All students who are offering RETAKE 

COURSES in the First and Second 

Semesters of 2019/2020 Academic Year of 

the Faculty of Arts must register in the 

Moodle System on or before 07.12.2020 by 

contacting relevant lecturer/s to obtain the 

enrollment key/s. 

 

Without their doing so, we may not 

enable their access to examinations 

and NO students will be able to sit the 

examinations. 

 

If you have already registered, there is no 

need for registering again. 

 
Assistant Registrar | Faculty of Arts 

01st December, 2020. 


